MINUTES

October 5, 2020

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith and Tom Shuttlesworth in
attendance. Also in attendance was Jim Drum. Meeting was conducted under the Covid-19
Emergency declared by Governor Wolf.

Minutes of the previous meeting and the Treasures report were approved and submitted.

Correspondence received: Volunteer Fire Relief Association funds were approved for 2020 by
the Auditors Generals Office. For a total of $5,205.56.

Upset tax sale for 2018 unpaid real estate taxes has been rescheduled to December 14, 2020.
The Judicial tax sale has been rescheduled to the spring of 2021.

Declaration of Disaster Emergency still in Effect until ended by Governor Wolf.
Contractor completed the mulching of the debris pile.

Clean-up day was completed on September 19, 2020.

An Employee Handbook draft copy was handed out to the Board Of Supervisors and the
Solicitor for review and comments.

A complaint letter was submitted to the owner in reference to high grass and weeds located at
parcel 72-002-057 State Route 209 on September 22, 2020.

Liquid Fuel Audit was completed on October 1, 2020. There were no discrepancies found.
Received fees from our Sewage Enforcement Officer. Fees will be reviewed at the January 2021
Organizational meeting.

The auger spreader for the 2001 dump truck needed repaired, Board approved to proceed with
the repairs.

The Financial Budget process for 2021 will be started in the upcoming weeks.

No further business, motion by Harold Smith to adjourn, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. Motion
carried.



